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Happy New Year fellow Airstreamers!

Haven't done a newsletter for several years, but it is a pleasure to be doing them again as
your Unit President. Iknow, I said that it would not happen again, but I could not resist the offer
one more time. Some of you newer members can expect arm twisting later on to assume some of
the Ieadership roles in the Unit. Now that is not a good way to start the year, is it?

For those of you who missed the Grosch's Christmas Party, it was a marvelous gathering,
Elenere Amidon, the Browns, Burnhams, Cordicrs, Alina George, the Groschs, Leippers and
Leippers, Pauls, and Pete Rinne brought the number to seventeen. The tood and companionship
were both outstanding. Thanks to the Groschs!

Those who did not attend that party will find their 1999 roster enclosed with this
Newsletter. Look it over and report any crrors to Frank at 825-6566.

Since then we have had a few members contributing to the well being of Doctors.  Elenere
had cataract surgery on the 29th, and by her report is doing well. Marge has been having medical
evaluation and surgery is planned, but she expects to join us on January 16th. Much less serious
than cither of these, the Burmhams have been swapping ofl” with twenty four hour colds or flu or
something. Between them they have kept their bed warm since the 29th. Both are feeling better
as of this writing. Have had no reports of other allments from anyone.



Other news of members is that the Damoths (our newest members who have been on the
East Coast this past ycar or so) have returned to the West, and have 'phone numbers where they
can be reached. Their son's phone number in Reno is 775-857-1101., Messages can be left
there. Don and Mary Lou can be reached in person by cell phone at 702-596-7665. This is a Las
Vegas number so it is area code 702. They will be wintering in the Arizona area, but should be
back with us in the spring, when you can all meet them, hopefully. Long time members Jim and
Margaret Metternich, who dropped their membership with us at the end of the year have sent us a
new address. For those of you who may wish to write them it is P. O. Box 1600, Anacortes,
Washington 98221. The Wights are traveling in Southern California for several months so we
will not be seeing them until spring.

The next gathering of the Unit will be at the Sizzer Restaurant at 3033 North Carson
Street, Carson City on Saturday January 16th. The Sizzler is almost across from the new K-Mart
Store. Be there at 11:30, select your fare and pay individually. A seating area will have been
reserved for us. Bur, just so there wili be enough chairs, please call the Burnhams at 825-6566
indicating that you are going to aitend, and a final count will be provided the restaurant. Hope 1o
see all of you there.

Celebrations of members anniversarics are:
Birthdays:-
January 6 - Sue Brown
January 13 - Frank Burnham
January 30 - Michacl Smith
February 1 - Bryan Leipper
February 1 - Virginia Leipper
February 5 - Elenere Amidon
February 12 - Alma George
Wedding Anniversary:-
January 21 - Marge and Dale Grosch
Let's wish cach of them happy occasions with many to follow!

That about covers the news for this month. Sce you at the Sizzer. Don't forget to call

£25-6566!!

The Burnhams, President and Sceretary



